
 

Welcome back to school! I hope that you all had a great summer break and have made some good memories. Welcome to 

our new parents. We hope to have a great year of leaning and fun together.  

 

Catholic Life 

We will be celebrating the start of the new year with a mass in church for Years 1-6.  

Let us pray for all at Holy Family as we begin a new school year.  May we build up a community of learning and 
compassion in which every member of staff and every pupil grows to be the person God calls them to be. 
 

Meet the teacher 

Our Meet the Teacher dates for September are as follows:  

YR - Group 1 Friday 5th September at 2pm, Group 2 Friday 12th September at 2pm.  

Y1 – Thursday 4th September @9am  

Y2 – Tuesday 9th September @9am  

Y3 – Wednesday 10th September @9am  

Y4 – Monday 8th September @9am  

Y5 – Friday 5th September @9am  

Y6 – Friday 12th September @9am 

 

Medical 

School holds a register for children with medical needs and this is checked frequently. Miss Baldwin is our school first aider 

and she will attend each ‘Meet the teacher’ session this September. Please take a minute to update or share any changes to 

your child’s medical needs with us. It is of utmost importance that school is made aware of any allergies and needs.  

 

Clubs 

Clubs will be starting week commencing 15/9/25. Please sign up on MCAS. Please be aware that clubs are first come, first 

served and should the number of children wanting a place exceeding the planned number, then they will be placed on the 

waiting list for a space.  
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Dear Parents/Carers,   
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email: admin@holy-family.blackpool.sch.uk 

www.holy-family.blackpool.sch.uk 

                              

mailto:admin@holy-family.blackpool.sch.uk


Emergency lock down 

We have been made aware of a number of scary claims on social media regarding potential attacks on schools. As you should 

all be aware, we have an emergency lockdown protocol in place and have practised this with our staff and children. School 

has installed a number of safety measures over the past twelve months to ensure your children are as safe as possible.  

 

 

Dates for your diary coming up  

02/09/25     children return 

4/9/25          Y1 – Meet the Teacher @9am  

5/9/25          Y5 – Meet the Teacher @9am  

                      YR - Group 1 induction meeting at 2pm,  

8/9/25          Y4 – Meet the Teacher @9am  

9/9/25          Y2 – Meet the Teacher @9am  

10/9/25        Y3 – Meet the Teacher @9am  

11/9/25        Y6 to visit Ladyewell Shrine 

12/9/25        Y6 – Meet the Teacher @9am 

                      YR - Group 2 induction meeting at 2pm 

16/9/25        Y2 author visit at Anchorsholme 

18/9/25        Y5 class Mass @2:30pm in school 

19/9/24        Music bus experience 

25/9/25        Y4 class Mass @2:30pm in school 

2/10/25        Y2 class Mass @2:30pm in school 

9/10/25        Y1 class Mass @2:30pm in school 

13/10/25      Reception open afternoon for 2026 starters 

23/10/25      Y3 Harvest Festival assembly @2:15pm in school 

24/10/25      Break up for Half term 

 

 

      


